
       Cable Television Commission 

       November 25, 2014 

       4:00 p.m. 

 

      The Cable Television Commission met in regular session at City Hall with Chairman 

Teague presiding.  Commission members present were Krengel and Waters.  Absent: 

Ponsar and Saluk. Also present was City Councilmember Hartkopf.   

 

     Waters moved, Krengel seconded, to approve the agenda as posted.  Passed. 

 

     Krengel moved, Waters seconded, to approve the minutes of the September 23, 2014 

meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Waters moved, Krengel seconded, to approve the bills totaling $120.37.  Passed. 

 

     The 2014/2015 November Financial Report was reviewed and accepted.   

 

     Kern gave an update on Channel 18.  He stated he has a booster spot customer and a 

few more interested.  He reported that the window and door haven’t been fixed yet.  The 

Commission agreed to send out letters to Chamber businesses regarding booster spots.   

     Chairman Teague reported that he has already turned in the Cable Commission budget 

for FY 15/16. 

      

     The next regular meeting will be Tuesday, January 27, 2015 at 4:00 p.m. at City Hall. 

 

     Kern showed the Commission the booster spot video for Robinson Hardware and part 

of an interview Tom Robinson had with Phil Chinitz for a project he’s working on. 

 

     Krengel moved, Waters seconded, to adjourn at 4:21 p.m.  Passed. 

 

 

 

      Steve Teague     

                                                  Chairman 

 

Attest:   Deirdre Derby 

             Secretary 


